
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Permanent Delegation of the Republic of Indonesia to UNESCO 
has the honour to invite you to 

 

 

« Presenting Indonesian Heritage to the World » 
 
 

Thursday 19 September 2019, at 6 pm 
  

UNESCO House, Room I 
125, avenue de Suffren, Paris 7ème 

 

 
 

This invitation is valid for one person and will be requested at the entrance 
Please note that entry is subject to the availability of seats 


